
Please complete the Reservation Form below and mail with your payment to 
address listed below 

——————————————————————————————————————————- 

SPRING LUNCHEON, May 29, 2025  

	 	 	 	 	 	 	  
	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Name:____________________________________________________
  

Guest/s:_____________________________________________________

Email: _________________________________________________________________ 

   I would like a ride to the luncheon.  

My address is ____________________________________________ 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Pick up at the Vi is possible.  

	 	 $40/person must be received by May 19 ($45 if received after that date)**
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  

Please make check payable to Oceanids and mail to  
	 	 	  

Mary Woo, 13242 Jacarte Ct., San Diego, CA 92130  
	 

**Due to rising costs, the Bali Hai is now charging $52.50/person for a minimum of 50 participants. 
Our Board has voted to underwrite $12.50 of the fee, this year only. The cost will now be $40/
person, if your reservation is received by May 19th and $45 afterwards. 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